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BOARD OF BARBERS AND HAIRDRESSERS 
P.O. Box 110806 

Juneau, AK 99811-0806 
Main: 907.465.2550 

Fax: 907.465.2974 

October 3, 2022 
 
Tooth Gemming and Teeth Whitening  
 
The Board of Barbers & Hairdressers met October 3, 2022 and made the following statement 
addressing tooth gemming and teeth whitening. 
 
The Board of Barbers and Hairdressers does not regulate teeth whitening or tooth gemming.  
For complaints contact the Department of Law, Consumer Protection Unit at 907-269-5200, 
888-576-2529, consumerprotection@alaska.gov, or on the web 
https://law.alaska.gov/department/civil/consumer/cpindex.html.  

 
Thank you for understanding. If you have any questions, please reach out to the board and 
questions will be discussed by board members. 
 
Respectfully, 
Alaska Board of Barbers & Hairdressers 
Boardofbarbershairdressers@alaska.gov 
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